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Comments: The Heber wild horse herd is federally protected and should be allowed to live in the Forest without

fear of roundup, removal or death!    The horses are iconic to this area and bring many visitors every year  to the

Heber area.  The  ranchers bring in cattle, come in and destroy the vegetation that horses, deer and elk share.

After they take what they want from our lands the ranchers take them somewhere else  without any regard to our

area, using public lands for private profit.  

Responsible,  birth control is essential, but it needs to be done humanely.  

Please, please, please do not  remove these majestic animals from their home lands.  


